
 

 

 
 
July 18, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Governing Board Members, 
 
We are making final preparations for FMCA’s 105th International Convention and RV Expo, 
presented by Blue Ox, “Golden Getaway,” scheduled for August 24-27, 2022, at the 
Lancaster Events Center in Lincoln, Nebraska. To register, use the form included, visit 
https://www.fmca.com/fmca-lincoln-2022-learn-more, or call our Events Department at 
(800) 543-3622. 
 
The meeting notice and booklet for the Governing Board meeting are included in this 
mailing. The Governing Board meeting will be held in Lincoln on Wednesday, August 24. 
Chapter secretaries received a roll call sheet for this meeting requesting verification of 
their chapter representatives. If you are not a delegate for this meeting but you are a 
Chapter Alternate National Director or Chapter President and would like a meeting 
booklet mailed to you, please contact the Chapter Services Department, or email 
chapters@fmca.com. The meeting booklet can also be reviewed online. Please note that 
your Governing Board Meeting Pack is not the same as your Convention Confirmation 
Packet. If you have asked that one or both of these packets be held at Will Call, you can 
pick up the packet beginning on Saturday, August 20, 2022. 
 
Governing Board meeting participants can get Activity Cart transportation from the 
parking areas to the Multipurpose Arena on Tuesday and Wednesday, or they can drive 
their personal vehicles and park in Lot A. Do not park in Lots B1/B2/B3/B4. These lots are 
set aside for event exhibitors. 
 
FMCA’s popular RV Basics course, powered by the FMCA Academy, will be held August 21 
through 23, 2022, right before the convention. Learn the dos and don’ts of RVing for 
trouble-free travel from expert instructors in a relaxed setting with other RVers. 
Attendance is limited, so visit https://www.fmca.com/academy and register now! 
 
FMCA is once again offering hands-on RV Driving and RV Backing classes in conjunction 
with the RV Driving School, August 17-22, 2022, just prior to the Lincoln convention. If you 
are interested in participating in either or both classes, please contact the Events 
Department. 
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Remember to register for the Chapter Fair in Lincoln, which will take place on Tuesday, 
August 23. A flier is included for additional information. Don’t miss this opportunity for 
your chapter to reach potential members. You must register to attend. There will be no 
on-site registrations. 
 
Chapter Officers attending Lincoln are invited to a Chapter Officers’ Reception on 
Tuesday, August 23, in the Lincoln Room Receptions Area at 10:30 a.m. The invitations and 
stickers are included for those who are registered for the convention. 
 
The minutes from the Executive Board and Board of Directors meetings that were held in 
Cincinnati, Ohio, on May 20, 2022, are incorporated with this mailing. 
 
The dates and locations of other FMCA events are available in Family RVing magazine and 
on FMCA.com. Be sure to check which of these events fit into your travel plans.  
 
This mailing, as well as previous Governing Board mailings, can be found on the 
Governance website, http://governance.fmca.com.  
 
Safe travels, and Claire and I look forward to seeing you in Lincoln.  

 

Rett Porter, National President 

 

http://governance.fmca.com/

